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IRBA Announces New Telephone Contact Details 

Johannesburg / 27 May 2022 

 

We would like to inform all our stakeholders that following a recent partnership agreement with a 

new service provider for our calling services, our telephone contact details have now changed. 

The new switchboard number is 010 496-0600. Consequently, we also have new direct telephone 

numbers for our various departments and staff members, and our Receptionist will gladly share 

these with you. 

As we go through this transition, be assured that calls that still come through the old general number 

will, for a while, be automatically diverted to the new switchboard number. 

With these changes, please also note that the old fax numbers will no longer be active. Instead, we 

have now switched over to a fax-to-email service that is accessible via 086-482-3250. 

We do realise that during this changeover you might experience minor glitches when contacting 

our offices; therefore, we would like to thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. 

 

 

Marius Fourie 

Acting Director: Operations 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 


